
 

 

 

 

 

May 7, 2025 

 

Greetings from First Presbyterian Church of Bozeman: 

 

The First Presbyterian Church of Bozeman is looking forward to hosting the May 30, 2025 meeting of the 

Yellowstone Presbytery. The church is located on the corner of Babcock and Willson Streets. Please be 

aware that most available parking is street parking.  

Registration: Registration will be held in the church’s Fellowship Hall beginning at 9:00 AM on Friday, 

May 30. Please use the Babcock St main office entrance and make your way downstairs to the 

Fellowship Hall. There is an elevator at the entrance if needed. 

Meals: Lunch will be provided on Friday in the Fellowship Hall, for a cost of $10/person. If special dietary 

needs are requested, please email debra@fpcbozeman.org . Snacks and beverages will also be available 

throughout the day. 

Nursery Care: If nursery care is needed, please notify debra@fpcbozeman.org and we can arrange for a 

nursery attendant to provide care during the meetings. 

We look forward to having you join us! 

 

 

Rev. Ashley Birk, Interim Pastor 406-586-9194  

ashley@fpcbozeman.org                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

Encouraged in Faith and Spurred to Love in Action                     
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